
Tulips snapshot of the week 

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may not contain all of 
the lessons and activities the children have been involved in, but will provide you with an idea of what we have done this 
week in Tulips class! 

If you have any questions or need anything, p  on the class email tulip@st-
james.derbyshire.sch.uk     Mr Ford and Mrs Mackey. 

Topic: Potions Week commencing: 13th September 2021 
Class book: Alice in Wonderland  
Maths 
We are still learning about place value. This week we have 
increased to the number to 1000 for children in Year 3 and 
to 10,000 for Year 4 children. We have continued using base 
10 equipment to help us to visualise a numbers value. 
 
Children are continuing to complete daily times table 
practice. Please make sure you log on at home to practise 
even more! Once children know their times tables and the 
related division facts, maths becomes easier!  

English 
This week our English work has begun 
Alice in Wonderland. 
We have been looking at textual clues about the 
characters and making predictions.   
We have been looking at labels on packaging 
identifying imperative verbs and powerful 
language then used these ideas to create our 
own labels for our own perfume bottle designs.  

Other lessons 
The children have enjoyed considering the Christian creation 
story and the earth and its wonders. 
 
Year 4 children have had their first music lesson with Emma. 

They thoroughly enjoyed it and will get to 
bring home their instrument soon. 
 

Any other information 
In our guided reading group sessions, we are 
reading 
Dahl. Feel free to enjoy reading along with either 
of our focus texts at home. 

 
Please make sure your child comes into school on Thursdays 
and Fridays in their PE kit! We are working hard on keeping 
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Star of the week: Leo 
 
Christian Value Award: Aiden  Wisdom and Achievement 

fit and we are getting rather sweaty!  

 


